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WEBSITE PROGRESS UPDATE.  Webmaster Judy Ramsey has provided a secure page 

for the association’s social roster.  Only those members creating a password have the 

ability to access information.  With your privacy in mind, please reply directly to me 

YES if you agree to allow your contact information as presently shown on the social 

roster to be available at the secure page.  If you do not reply to this request your 

information will not be included at this time. You may update this choice in the future 

by contacting me.  You will have until the end of February 2018 to respond to 

jharris1781@gmail.com regarding this matter. 

Updated contact information will continue to be collected by me.  

  

NATCON.  The Pershing Rifles Group will conduct its NATCON (national convention) 

from 9 – 12 March in Charlotte, NC.  Sandy Pershing, GEN Pershing’s granddaughter, is 

planning to attend.  The NATCON headquarters will be located at the Great Wolf Lodge 

in Concord, NC.  Hotel reservation must be made by February 2, 2018.  To register for 

this event use this website address:  https://theprgroup.org/natcon/ 

Please pass this information to your brothers and sisters. 

 

NATIONAL SOCIETY OF PERSHING RIFLES ALUMNI ASSOCIATION.  Joining the 

national society’s alumni association has many benefits.  Among the most important is 

your leadership’s voice at the national level.   Dues are used to assist in the creation of 

both new PR alumni association chapters and new active PR companies.  Annual dues 

are $60.  To register, click on the JOIN TAB at http://www.pershingriflesalumni.org/ 

Please pass this information to your brothers and sisters 

 

L-4 REACTIVATION.  Attempts by PR Cadet Colonel Kyle Rable, the national society’s 

expansion officer, to contact the Military Science Department at NC State University 

have so far been unsuccessful.  Cadet Rable has requested alumni assistance in 

contacting ROTC cadre on the matter.  The bottom line, there is no traction to report 

by the expansion officer on ROTC support for the reactivation of L-4. 

The NATCON is an opportunity for invited ROTC cadre to meet and to discuss the 

value of Pershing Rifles at NC State University. 

 

WWI CENTENNIAL COMMISSION.  This web address, http://worldwar1centennial.org, 

provides detailed information on historical celebrations. 
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